
	

	

	

Marks	&	Spencer	Your	School	Uniform		
Autumn/Winter	‘18	Newsletter	

	

Dear	Parent	or	Carer	

	

As	the	clocks	turn	back	and	we	can	feel	the	chill	of	winter	approaching	we	thought	it	a	good	
time	to	highlight	certain	features	of	our	M&S	Your	School	Uniform	Products	and	Services.	

	

Not	just	school	specific	uniform!		

You	may	have	noticed	we	have	a	‘Plain	Uniform’	section	on	our	M&S	Your	School	Uniform	
homepage	–	if	you	haven’t	seen	this	yet,	scroll	down	and	take	a	look!		You	will	find	a	range	of	
our	best-selling	items	such	as	trousers,	skirts,	jackets	and	shirts	for	you	to	purchase	along	
with	your	school	specific	items.		It	is	proving	popular	and	we	hope	to	add	further	to	it.	

	

Stock	unavailable?	

If	you	find	the	item	you	need	is	out	of	stock	and	unavailable	to	buy,	please	do	remember	to	
fill	in	your	email	address	and	register	your	interest.		You	can	do	this	in	the	box	just	below	the	
‘unavailable’	message.		We	will	then	ensure	the	request	is	added	to	the	embroidery	
production	plan	to	get	it	back	in	to	stock	as	soon	as	possible.		When	it	is	back	in	stock	you	
will	receive	an	email	from	us.			

	

Free	postage	just	got	better!	

We	have	reduced	the	threshold	whereby	you	qualify	for	free	postage	from	£50	to	just	£30	so	
do	take	advantage	of	it	while	you	can.	

And	don’t	forget,	every	purchase	you	make	from	your	School’s	pages	brings	a	cashback	
benefit	to	the	school!	

	

Here’s	to	a	keep-warm	winter	–	only	a	few	weeks	left	to	Christmas!	

Best	wishes	

	

The	M&S	Your	School	Uniform	Team	



	


